
Our Principal Virginia Outred has been off sick
this week, and we hope she feels better very
soon. 

On Wednesday we welcomed our Kindy 2023
class for their second Transition session,
where they had a chance to meet their future
buddies - our current Year 5 class! 

Our Book Fair wrapped up on Monday, we had
Crazy Sock Day today (we raised over $160!),
a Year 6 fundraising sausage sizzle yesterday
and Musical rehearsals are happening thick
and fast!

We appreciate it's a busy time at school and
thank you for keeping across it all.

You are all warmly invited to attend our
Remembrance Day Liturgy tomorrow, 11th of
November, at 10.45 on the school playground.
Year 6 will be leading.

Finally, we are looking for a tiler who would be
willing to donate a couple of hours of time to
help us complete a project Year 5 have
conceptualised. If you can help, please
contact the office. Thanks so much.

ST JOSEPH'S NEWS

This Week at Joeys

Our Marvellous,
Magical Musical!

TERM 4, WEEK 5

Thank you so much for bringing in
your child's costume requirements.
If you haven't had a chance to do
so yet, or you're having trouble
sourcing the items, please reach
out to your class teacher directly
as we would love to support you. 
 The list of what's required can be
found HERE. 

Yesterday we sent a Compass
message (you can check it again
via the app) about ticket sales.
Tickets are on sale this coming
Monday, capped at 2 per family to
begin with. This is to ensure
fairness.. Once we sell through that
allocation, we will open sales for a
second chance at tickets (capped
again), until they are sold out. 

The students have been rehearsing
hard and they are SO excited
about this - we can't wait for you
to see it! 

https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/Musical-Costumes.pdf


We send ALL our love and best wishes to
our amazing Mrs Windon, who starts
Maternity Leave tomorrow. Mrs Windon is a
favourite of many of our students and we
are so excited for her and her partner as
they start this new chapter. Everyone is
eagerly awaiting updates about 'Baby
Snowflake' (as Kindy have named
him/her!) 

@joeysnarrabeen
Follow Us: 

Life at Joeys
Good Luck Mrs Windon!

Pupil Free Day & Strike

We have a pupil free day THIS
Monday, Nov 14. School will be closed
and our teachers are off site on a
development day. Our OOSH is open
and currently has places available if
you'd like to book. Info on how to do
so can be found HERE. 

On Tuesday Nov 15 most of our
Teachers will be taking part in a
Strike. School will not begin until
9.30am, and you are welcome to
drop your child off half an hour later.
Supervised play is available on the
playground until this time. 

https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/our-school/before-after-school-care/


Our Joeys are loving the sausage sizzle
fundraisers and we're guessing parents
are also appreciating the convenience!
Year 6 have their last fundraiser on
Monday Nov 28, and you can order a
sausage for your Joey via QKR now.  
A huge thanks to the hardworking Year 6
parents for working on the BBQ and
packing these up! 

@joeysnarrabeen
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Life at Joeys
Sausage Sizzle - Nov 28

Musical Poster Competition

We're holding a poster competition for our all-school
musical! The Joey who designs the best poster will have it
printed on the programme for the evening. All poster
entries will be displayed around the school grounds. 

This is a project to be worked on at home and the
deadline for entries is Tuesday Nov 15. Simply hand your
poster into your class teacher for inclusion in the
competition. 

The poster design needs to include: 
The musical's name: Marvellous, Magical, Musicals!
The date: November 24
The time: 7pm
The location: Sacred Heart Mona Vale School Hall

Good luck and get creative! 



Canteen in Term 4

@joeysnarrabeen
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Things to Know

We would love you to lend a
hand if you have time available
on a Monday or Friday! Please
contact Nicole via
nicolegleadow@gmail.com

Thank you for your support! 

Upcoming Key Dates

Book Fair - Thank You
The Book Fair was a huge success! 
Thank you so much to everyone for
your purchases - the school receives
book credit for our Library and we are
able to purchase so many new and
popular books for our Joeys! Happy
reading everyone.

Mrs McCamey, Librarian 

November 11 - Remembrance Day Liturgy
November 14 - Pupil Free Day
November 15 - Teacher Strike until 9.30am
November 24 - Whole School Musical
November 28 - Sausage sizzle fundraiser at school
December 2 - RESCHEDULED DATE: Colour Fun Run
December 15- Year 6 Graduation liturgy 6pm
December 16-  Last day of school, end of year Mass at 11am




